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Pomona Residents Need to Request a Vote by Mail Ballot by May 7 
Senate District 32 Special General Election Scheduled on May 14, 2013 

 
The Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC) Dean Logan 
reminds Pomona voters to request a Vote by Mail Ballot by Tuesday, May 7 for 
the May 14, 2013 Senate District 32 Special General (Runoff) Election. The 
application period for Vote by Mail Ballots begins today.  
 
The RR/CC started mailing more than 15,000 Vote by Mail Ballots to voters on 
April 4. 
 
Requesting a Vote by Mail Ballot is easy and can be done online or by using the 
back of the Official Sample Ballot. Registered voters can also apply in person at 
the RR/CC’s main office: 12400 Imperial Hwy., 3rd floor, Room 3002, Norwalk, 
CA 90650. 
 
L.A. County residents who applied for a Vote by Mail Ballot can check the status 
of their ballot online (click here).  
 
The mission of the Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk is to serve Los Angeles  
County by providing essential records management and election services in a 
fair, accessible and transparent manner. For more information, visit  
www.lavote.net.   
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